
 

 

 

 

 

 

CHORUS, BEGINNING ORCHESTRA AND ROCK BAND AUDITIONS FOR THE 2023-24 
SCHOOL YEAR 

 

Dear Sunset Parents, 

 

Auditions for Sunset Elementary Chorus and Beginning Orchestra will take place on Tuesday, 
September 19, and Thursday September 21.   

Auditions for Rock Band will take place on Wednesday, September 20.  

IMPORTANT: Students may only audition for 1 ensemble.  

Chorus auditions are open to all 4th and 5th grade students and will take place in room 18. 

Orchestra auditions are open to all 3rd and 4th grade students and will take place in the 
STEM lab. No prior experience is needed to audition for beginning orchestra. 

Rock Band auditions are open to all 2nd, 3rd, 4th and 5th grade students and will take place in 
the cafeteria. 

The auditions for both chorus and orchestra involve singing the Happy Birthday song with the 
correct notes. 

(Note: students that were in beginning orchestra or chorus last year do not need to re-audition.) 

For chorus and orchestra, there will be a sign-up sheet on the door of the Media Center. If your 
child is interested in auditioning for either chorus or orchestra, please have them sign their 
name on the sheet and choose a day/time. 

Chorus & Orchestra Audition Dates/Times: 

Tuesday, September 19 7:30 AM to 8:30 AM  and Thursday, September 21 7:30 AM to 8:30 AM 

Chorus & Orchestra Audition Locations: 



Chorus auditions- Room 18 

Orchestra auditions-STEM Lab 

Chorus & Orchestra Audition Sign-up Sheet Location: 

Media Center 

Rock Band Audition Date/Time: 

Wednesday, September 20 3:15 PM to 4:15 PM 

Rock Band Audition Location 

Cafeteria Stage 

NOTE: Rock Band pre-registration form is forthcoming in the GoGreen communicator. For more 
information about Rock Band auditions, please contact Dr. Moulton: 
vmoulton@dadeschools.net 

 
 

  


